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Goodbye, Independent
Assessments!

Earlier this month, the state and territory disability ministers met with the
Minister for the NDIS, Lisa Reynolds, and rejected the federal government’s
plan to introduce compulsory assessments.
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You stopped these unfair assessments and helped secure the NDIS for all
of us! We want to thank everyone who spoke out, as well as those who truly
listened to our concerns and responded to them.

This is a monumental achievement.

Scheduled drop-in times available

We currently have the following openings for day and night drop-in support:

7 days: 8.00pm - 8.30pm Tuesdays:  8.40am - 9.30am
8.55pm —9.00pm 10.10am - 10.45am
11.00pm - 11.30pm
2.35am — 2.50am Wednesdays: 9.30am - 9.40am

Thursdays:  8.40am -9.30am
10.10am - 10.45am

Fridays: 10.00am - 10.10am

Click to schedule a drop-in



Updates to NDIS pricing

On 1 July 2021, the NDIS released
the latest pricing arrangements and
price limits for the 2021-2022
financial year. After taking some
time to understand the new pricing,
we have updated our fee schedule
— effective from 19 July 2021.

The new price limits reflect the
increases in super guarantee
percentage and to the industry
award. Thank you for choosing
MACS to provide your flexible
support and services.

You’ll be
seeing more
of Danielle!

We’re excited to announce that our
Support Facilitator, Danielle
Kriebitzsch, will be part of the MACS
team on a full-time basis from
Monday, 2 August 2021.

Danielle has been an invaluable
member of our team for over a
decade and continues to have such a
positive influence on our service.

Has Danielle been part of your support delivery?
We’d love to hear about your experience with her.

Leave your feedback
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